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Question for written answer E-9154/2010
to the Commission
Rule 117
János Áder (PPE)

Subject: EFSA's work on micronutrients

According to the reply to Written Question E-7015/2010, the EFSA Panel on Dietetic products, 
Nutrition and Allergies (NDA) is currently finalizing the work related to dietary reference values for 
micronutrients and energy, and the work on micronutrients including vitamin D will only start at the 
end of 2010.

In the light of the above, could the Commission provide us with the exact date of the completion of its 
work on dietary reference values for Vitamin D? When can the results be expected? 


